
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 17, 2015 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Central – Allentown/Central Alumni Association/dinner and meeting 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Wade Wedding/wedding 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Janet Rothbart/Celebration of Glen Rothbart’s life 
Navarre High – Momentum Church/services 
West Navarre Intermediate – Wes Vic Holiday Sands HOA/annual meeting 
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